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SSR IMR HR Conclave 2021 
“World of HR” 

18th December 2021 
Coordinator: Mrs. Diksha Swaroop & Mr. Mohd. Bilal A 

SSR Institute of Management & Research, 
Silvassa under the aegis of IQAC 
organized HR Conclave with the theme 
“World of HR” on Saturday, 18th 
December 2021. The conclave is in line of 
the objective of the Institute to create 
platform for industry institute interaction 
on functional and general management 
aspects.  

The conclave initiated with                          
Mrs. Diksha Swaroop, Assistant Professor 

at SSR IMR, highlighting the need of the conclave, the current status in the world of HR and displaying 
the monthly bulleting of HR Specialization students “HR Scoops” to the Audience. The Chief Guest 
for the Conclave Dr. A. B. Dadas, Director-Neville Wadia Institute of Management Studies & 
Research, Pune gave impetus to the conclave with his wisdom words. Conclave witnessed three 
sessions encompassing varied areas of HR based on recency and relevancy. Mr. Hemandra Sata, 
Head-HR & Admin, Sun Pharmaceuticals Ltd., Silvassa gave insights on the topic of HR Perceived & 
Need of the Hour. Mr. Abubakar Ajab, Alumni-SSR IMR and Head HR, BIC Cello (Writing) Group, 
Daman presented his thoughts on Diversity, Equity & Inclusion: It’s time for HR to take center stage. 
Final session of the conclave saw Mr. Niraj Kumar, Unit HR Head, Dabur India Ltd., Silvassa giving 
his inputs on the topic of Enhancing 
Competency to Build Career. Students of 
MBA II participated in the Conclave. The 
Director of the Institute,                                 
Dr. Praveena S. Muley extended her warm 
gratitude to the Chief Guest and Speakers 
of all the sessions and appreciated the 
efforts of Faculty Coordinators and 
Student Volunteers in making the conclave 
a successful, insightful and noteworthy 
event. Mr. Mohd. Bilal A Bhada, Assistant Professor, SSR IMR presented the Vote of Thanks to mark 
an end to the event. All the Student participants received an E-Certificate of Participation.  
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